Rabbi L. Rosenfeld Jewish Education Committee 426 West 58th Street New York, N. Y.

Dear Lenny:

I am looking forward to seeing the art work by Schloss.

I am returning enclosed to you the letter by Wengrov so that you can process it once we have made a decision on the art work. I couldn't think of keeping it when by all rights the letter and responsibility for following it up belongs to you. Believing so, I don't dare to encroach on your prerogatives...

Seriously, please, Lenny, be a good boy and follow through these few details.

Meanwhile, I have been meeting with the officers of the Center in an attempt to set up the program and other details. I suspect that, no matter what our own intentions and desires, the affair will not be exactly calculated to fit Satmar preconceptions about the nature of Rabbinic functions. It seems this will be more like a R.A.S. affair.

The officers have decided to do as follows with regard to distribution of the books:

About 20 copies, without any personal inscription, should be prepared for the affair itself, with one being presented to Rabbi Jung as the climax of the affair. The others should be distributed, one to a table, so that the guests might see what they paid for. These will later be collected and taken back. Meanwhile, copies of the book, which have been properly embossed, will be mailed to:

All members of The Jewish Center, with a present or

Rabbi L. Rosenfeld not; each author; and all guests, both those participating in the program and those invited by other guests. Remember that we had discussed the problem as to whether the English section should also be mailed to the Israeli Hebrew Authors. If you still think that this is not advisable, then remind Hunger to get specially bound Hebrew sections, eccording to the information desired. You will then have to figure out a jacket for the book, which will now be reduced in size and hence the regular plastic jacket unfit for it. It is later than you think. Sincerely, RABBI NORMAN LAMM NL:ff Encl